Hutt Central School

Empowering our children to meet the future with confidence

Hutt Central School Newsletter No 3 Term 2 16th -20 May 2022

Kia ora Tatou,

It has been great to talk with many of our students about the focus on Bullying Free NZ this week. I was very impressed with their understanding of being an upstander and what they might do when bullying or potential bullying could be happening. Have a look at the following site: <u>How to be an upstander</u>.

Tomorrow (Friday 20 May) is Pink Shirt Day. We encourage your children to wear something pink (or close to pink) in support of Bullying Free week.

Fun Run

We held our Fun Run for all of our students in the school on Wednesday. This was a fantastic event in which our students had the opportunity to challenge themselves and try out some interesting obstacles. The slip and slide was a favourite, as were the mud crawl, hurdles and the spiral maze. Thank you to our teachers for their support of our students which helped to make this a fun event.







Thank you Kelvin Scott for these photos

Getting to and from school safely

We are really pleased to see a large number of students responsibly walking, scootering and biking to and from school. We are really pleased that many of us are wearing a helmet (you have to wear a helmet when you are on your bike and we recommend a helmet is worn when you are on your scooter) Please support your children to make sure they are keeping safe around roads, driveways and other people.

All students need to walk their bikes / scooters in the school grounds between 8:15 and 9am and from 2.50 and 3.30pm

Teacher Only Day

We are holding a Teacher only Day on Friday 3 June. This is the day before Queen's Birthday weekend.

Hoodie order

With the changing weather we are going to send off another order for a school hoodie. If you would like to order a hoodie for your child please fill in the form below and / or contact the office

Breakfast club

It is great to see many of our students utilising our Breakfast club which is in the hall from 8:20 to 8:50am. We are looking for more parent help to assist with the running of Breakfast Club - please refer to the note below.

Great Students

Congratulations to the following students who were awarded Rock Star certificates at last weeks assembly:-

Room 2 Indy, Room 3 Tiana, Room 4 Isla and Joshua, Room 5 Nicha and Matthew, Room 6 LJ and Laykah, Room 7 Montana and Ivy, Room 8 Aria and JP, Room 9 Milly and Liam, Room 10 Rylan and Luke, Room 11 Amaia and Arlo, Room 12 Maya and Logan, Room 13 Nataya and Tessa.

Gardens

We have had a lot of action in our gardens as the seasons change and many of our students are getting involved with the gardening duties. In particular, Marco has been particularly helpful to the group of students and Liesbeth. This also aligns with our preparation for Matariki.







Lost Property

There is a slowly growing pile of clothes and property accumulating. Please check the box for any items that are yet to find their way home!

Please keep in touch and don't hesitate to email me or call the office.

Ngā mihi nui, Michael Gendall Principal principal@huttcentral.school.nz

TOMORROW is Pink Shirt Day.

In Aotearoa, Pink Shirt Day works to create schools, workplaces, communities and whānau where everyone feels safe, valued and respected.



Wear your best pink shirt or a bright colour to school to help us celebrate Bully Free week!



BREAKFAST CLUB

Hutt Central School Breakfast Club are open each school morning in the hall **from 8.30am to 8.50am**Any children who would like some breakfast or company are

welcome.

Some extra parent help would be greatly appreciated as we start trialling toast as well as cereals on the menu.

If this programme is something you would like to be involved with please contact Renee on reneelfauvel@gmail.com

Hutt Central Quiz Night Fundraiser

It's time to start strategising about how you can kick the reigning 2021 Hutt Central School Quiz Night champions "The Bubble Has Burst" off their winner's perch.

Pop 7 pm on Saturday 17 September 2022 (doors will open at 6 pm) in your diaries and start planning your team of 6 to 8 players.

Tickets will be available to purchase from the office at the start of Term 3.

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Save the date!

Week 3 Term 2 2022 16 May - 20 May	Bully Free Week Friday- Pink Shirt Day
Week 4 Term 2 2022 23 May - 27 May	Tuesday - National Young Leaders Day - Y6 trip Tuesday - SW Cross Country Friday - School Assembly
Week 5 Term 2 2022 30 May - 3 June	Friday - Teacher Only Day
Week 6 Term 2 2022 6 June - 10 June	Monday - Queen's Birthday - No school Tuesday to Thursday - Class and Individual Photos Friday - School Assembly

Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs

Please let your child's teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 2	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022			
Room 3	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022			
Room 4	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022			
Room 5	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022			
Room 6	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022			
Room 7	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022			
Room 8	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022			
Room 9	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022			
Room 10	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022			
Room 11	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022			

Room 12	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12		
Room 13	https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022		



SCHOOL LUNCHES

It's simple - All you have to do is register on www.lunchonline.co.nz and follow 4 easy steps.

- 1. Register an account
- 2. Add members information (child's name, school and class)
- 3. Make a payment so you have funds in your account before you order
- 4. Select your lunch and place an order

Sushi is available on Wednesdays and Subway is available on Fridays. All orders are delivered to your child's class just before lunchtime

Community Notices



Wellington Softball Association is proud to announce our newest off-season programme, Capital Stars! A FREE girls-only programme designed for under 13 & 15 girls.

Join our White Sox captain Lara Andrews and American pitcher Shivaun Landeros and develop your game this winter. The Capital Stars programme runs across 3 locations within the Wellington Region. Each location will have 3 sessions over a 3 week period.

For more information and registration please use this link

https://www.sporty.co.nz/fastpitchwn/offseason-programmes/capital-stars?em=0&ts=0.93792170634037&fbclid=IwAR2Upqgv9vTHoIu3AWofB19ilna6MBNO5mVPmBB0pbV4RfNDGeL8wFdFqeQ

Hutt Central School Hoodie Orders



_	$\overline{}$	
HU	TT CEN	ITRAL
S	СНОО	
\		_ /
KIA	UKITE	PAI /
1/2		7
•		

	Cost	Amount to pay
Name on the back as you want it written		
Size 6	\$48.00	
Size 8	\$48.00	

Size 10	\$48.00	
Size 12	\$48.00	